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Hello, I am writing to you to express my support of sb210. Requiring individuals to 

vote in person and provide identification is critical in ensuring a safe and fair election. 

So many  Oregonians have stopped voting because the system is fraudulent and 

untrustworthy. If anything, requiring a vote in person, with identification would restore 

our trust in Oregon elections and incentivize more citizens to participate in our 

elections. Thank you. 


